

Long Sutton County Primary School Friday 26th September

Open Events

We are excited to welcome families with children due to start reception in September 2026 to our Open Events. If you can't make any of these dates, please contact us for a personalised tour of the school. Please do share our flyer!



Year 3 and Year 4 Football



We were very proud of our Y3 and Y4 footballers who represented our school this week at the Elite Sports football tournament. One of our strikers was very proud to have scored 6 goals and we clearly have some very talented stars of the future.

Extreme Reading

Many thanks to everyone who took part in the Extreme Reading competition over the summer. We had some fabulous entries and some very creative extreme reading! It was fantastic to see reading taking place all over this summer. Mr Palmer has been in to judge the competition; he had a very difficult decision to make as there were so many fantastic photos. All participants will receive a certificate and a special reading pencil! Your photos were all amazing!



Thank you as well to the staff who also took part – there are some great photos here as well. All entries will be displayed in our new school library.

Parent Governor

Here at Long Sutton Primary, we are very fortunate to have a fantastic Local Governing Body. Our governors provide both support and challenge for us as a school and play a hugely important role. We currently have 2 vacancies for a parent governor. If you would like any further information about being a parent governor or would like to volunteer as a school parent governor, please do contact the school office in person, by phone or by email and we can arrange for to you to meet Mr Palmer, our Chair of Governors.



Friends Show and Colour Hamper Raffle



Many thanks to everyone who was able to attend the magic and balloon show organised by the Friends last Friday. The weather was perfect for the event and it was lovely to see everyone enjoying themselves – it was a great way to start the weekend! Many thanks as well for all the colour hamper donations and to everyone who bought tickets for the colour hamper raffle. Your support is always very much appreciated! Whilst we have bought some new iPads and laptops for the children to use in school, Friends are currently fundraising to buy further technology for the children to use in their lessons and this event has gone a long way to the Friends meeting their next target – thank you!



Diary Dates

| Tuesday 30 th September | Phonics Screening Check talk for parents of Year 1 and children taking Year 2 rescreens 3.30 pm (Skylarks class) |
|-------------------------------------|--|
| Thursday 9 th October | Trip to National Portrait Gallery in London |
| Friday 17 th October | Harvest Festival – families welcome |
| | Reception and KS1 9.00 am – school hall (2 adults maximum per child please) |
| | KS2 – 1.45 pm – St Mary's Church – families welcome |
| Monday 20 th October | Parents Evening 3.30-6.30pm |
| Wednesday 22 nd October | Parents Evening 3.30-5.30pm |
| Thursday 23 rd October | Last day of term 1 |
| Monday 3 rd November | First day of term 2 |
| Tuesday 4 th November | Open Morning for Reception parents 2026 9.30-11.30 |
| Tuesday 11 th November | Open Evening for Reception parents 2026 5.30-6.30 |
| Wednesday 10 th December | Whole School Pantomime |
| Friday 19 th December | Last day of Term 2 |
| Thursday 8 th January | Open Afternoon for Reception parents 2026 1.30-2.30 |